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Dr. Juliette Morgan

Country Director, CDC Country Office

US CDC - South Caucasus (Republic of Georgia
Office): Global Disease Detection

Georgia Naticnal Center for Disease Control and
Public Health

9 M. Asatiani St.

Thilisi, 0177 Georgia

Dear Dr. Morgan:

The Georgian National Center for Disease Control and Public Health is seeking your assistance with an ongoing
Crimean-Congo Hemorrhagic Fever outbreak. As you know, 22 cases, including 3 deaths, have been reported
this year in Georgia. This is the largest number of yearly reported cases since CCHF was initially diagnosed
here in 2009.

['am requesting your support in conducting an investigation among the at risk population to aid in determining
the route of transmission and risk factors needed to control the outbreak and aid our public health prevention
campaigns in Georgia. [t is our pleasure to coordinate this assistance with the local CDC Office based at
Georgia NCDC and your Division. We would be pleased to hear from you as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Directar General Amiran Gamkrelidze



